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June 20 graduation for Falls City seniors

(KLZA)-- A graduation ceremony for the Falls City High School Class of 2020 is
scheduled for 2:00 P.M. Saturday, June 20 at Jug Brown Stadium.

The graduation plan has been approved by Southeast District Health Department
Director Grant Brueggemann who feels the plan provides the best opportunity to
keep students, staff, parents and the community safe.

The plan provides general guidance for the ceremony. There will be no more
than 400 people in attendance which would be 25 percent of the rated capacity of
Jug Brown Stadium.

Statements of personal responsibility of those attending, and expectations will be
shared with parents and posted on the school website and social media accounts.

Facemasks are encouraged but not required. No social gatherings will be
permitted on the school grounds before or after the ceremony. It is also essential
that those in attendance adhere to social distancing when they arrive, during the
ceremony and as they depart.

In addition, large graduation parties are discouraged.
It is suggested that the elderly, those with underlying medical conditions, people
who have access to those at risk in nursing facilities, people with upper

respiratory or flu-like symptoms and those who have been exposed to someone
with COVID-19 do not attend the ceremony.
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